
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Curtis Glasoe, PE/PLS - Coming to Your County 

Soon 
Curt Glasoe, PE/PLS, Technical Support Representative will be traveling to the oil 
and gas producing counties to provide technical assistance for a myriad of 
transportation related issues ranging from safety to road repair strategies.  
  
Feel free to contact Curt with any questions or concerns: 

  
  



 
  

  

Motor-Grader Operator Training Conducted 

  
NDLTAP recently conducted Motor-Grader Operator training in Mercer, McLean, 
Sheridan and Wells Counties. The training consisted of 1 day of classroom 
training (Hazen) followed by 1 day of field training in each designated county. The 
training was offered to city and county operators and supervisors. New operators 
found the training extremely helpful and experienced operators found the training 
to be a great refresher course and a great means to share their knowledge with 
fellow operators. 
  
Classroom training: 

 Dust-control methods 
 Drainage 
 Repair of frost heaves 
 Use of fabric 
 Gravel quality 
 Blading techniques 
 Safe Operations 



 Daily equipment maintenance 
Field training: 

 Hands-on training 
 Pre-trip inspections 
 Safe operation 
 Equipment operations 
 Post trip inspection 

  
The course instructor is Corey Uhrich, a 
heavy equipment operations and 
maintenance instructor at Central Lakes 
College in Minnesota. 
  
  
  
Butler Cat and RDO Equipment sponsored lunch and refreshment breaks for all 
training sessions. 
  
Contacts for NDLTAP Motor-Grader Operator Training: Dale Heglund, 328-9857 
dale.heglund@ndsu.edu, or Denise Brown, 328-9856 denise.brown.1@ndsu.edu 
   

Upcoming Training 
Basic Sign Installation and Maintenance 
Training 
  
Registration Information 
  

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

The Bakken Briefing will be sent to you periodically to address important 

transportation infrastructure topics.  The Bakken Briefing is sponsored by the 

North Dakota Association of Oil and Gas Producing Counties 

   

Please contact C urt with any questions or comments: 

Curt Glasoe, Technical Support Representative 

701-425-6384 

curt.glasoe@ndsu.edu 
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or 

   

Dale Heglund, NDLTAP Program Director 

dale.heglund@ndsu.edu 

701.328.9857 

  
North Dakota State University does not discriminate on the basis of age, color, disability, gender expression/identity, genetic 

information, marital status, national origin, public assistance status, sex, sexual orientation, status as a U.S. veteran., race or 

religion. Direct inquiries to the Vice President for Equity, Diversity and Global Outreach, 205 Old Main, (701) 231-7708. 
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